Re: Brian Conway

| feel honored in having the opportunity in nominating Brian Conway for your upcoming 40 under 40
class in the Greater Des Moines area. Being a past graduate of the Des Moines Leadership Institute back
in 2000/2001 class and also a recent graduate of the Waukee Leadership class, | strongly believe Brian is
somebody you would be proud of in being a member of your class. Brians leadership skills are quite
impressive, especially someone at his young age. | obviously was not the only one impressed because
Brian was recently appointed to be the new executive director for Waukee Leadership Group to lead it
in the future. 1 am also aware of the other activities Brian is involved with because he strongly believes
it’s important in helping others in our community.

Thank you again for your consideration with Brian and if you may have any questions please do not
hesitate in calling me direct at 515-988-4440 or email me at glewis@insproins.com

Sincerely,
Gary M. Lewis

Account Executive / Inspro Insurance



